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Kendall County Sheriff’s Office Announces Employee of the Year 

 
The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office is proud to announce its Employee of the Year, William Curry. 

William was nominated by a fellow employee of the Kendall County Corrections Division for his 

exemplary performance. The Kendall County Sheriff’s Office employee recognition program is focused 

on recognizing employees for the great acts they perform. This program helps identify those employees 

that deserve special recognition whenever his/her duties are performed in an exemplary manner. Citizen 

may also be recognized under this program for an act that deserves recognition. 

 

William Curry started his career with the Kendall County Sheriff’s Office in February of 2005. William 

currently is the Federal Transport Deputy as well as handling day to day activities in the Corrections 

Division. During the last year William has completed the following projects besides his normal duties: 

 

 William is a full-time Deputy and has taken over a very crucial area, that of Federal Transport 

Deputy.  

 William has received Employee of the Year for his dedicated work and instrumental help in 

advancing our Federal Inmate Transportation services and partnership with the Unites States 

Marshal’s Service.  

 William has demonstrated commitment to the mission and values of the Kendall County Sheriff’s 

office.  

 William has handled all his new responsibilities with poise and professionalism. 

 

To nominate an employee or citizen for this award you can either submit your nomination on our KCSO 

web page at www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff or stop by KCSO and complete an Award Nomination form and 

submit it to a supervisor.  

mailto:nvelez@co.kendall.il.us
http://www.co.kendall.il.us/sheriff

